
m
1
"3aj

Thb Canadian Missionary Link 117

surely give you by end by whether it 
be st home or aeroes the sea.

At present each one of us may pray 
for the poor little heathen girls, who 
•re so neglected by those who should 
care for them. Our Mission Bands are 
good places to learn of their needs, and 
how much our pennies can do to help

The devotional exercises were led by 
our much-beloved Hon. President, Mrs. 
Clanton. Owing to illness in the home, 
our President was unable to be with
us. The chair was ably taken by Mrs. 
Marshall, 1st . Vice-President, 
minutes of last meeting were read and 
adopted—followed by the Treasurer ’# 
report. We missed our Recording Sec­
retary, Misa E. M. Croasley, from her 
accustomed place, but we bespeak for 
her success in her new work. We were 
pleased to hear, through our Correspond­
ing Secretary of our missionaries, of our 
work abroad, that the building of the 
Caste Girls' ttehooTinVaHuru,wae pro­
gressing rapidly, and to hear that our 
new missionary, Miss Hinman, had thus
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Some times we get discouraged and 

think it is no use trying to keep up our 
meetings, but if we ask the great 
Leader to be with us day by day, Ht 
will help us to be faithful in doing the 
work we have begun in Hie name, and 
the results will be blessed by Him.

far had a pleasant voyage. Am sureCORRECTIONS.
We have been requested to state that 

the material fdr the article entitled 
“The Lepers of the World,” appearing 
in the October issue of the * * Link, ’9 was 
found in an article with the same title 
by Mr. John Jackson, F.R.G.8., of the 
‘ ' Mission to Lepers in India and the 
East,” appearing in the May issue of 
“The Missionary Review of the 
World,”

By some mistake the article, “Our 
New Missionaries” in December issue, 
was net credited to the writer, Dr. 
Brown. We apologise to Dr. Brown, 
and hereby express our appreciation of 
his taking time to give us the Interest­
ing items contained in hie sketch.

any of those who had the pleasure of be­
coming acquainted with Miss Hinman, 
will feel a particular interest in her 
success in the new work to which God
has called her.

LILLIAN M. RICKERT,
Bee.-Sec.

A CALL TO MISSION BANDS.
Have you heard of the great need of 

new dormitories and larger class-rooms 
for the Coeanada Girls’ Schoolf The 
sum required ie $1,500. This is divided 
by the Board into 800 shares, at $6 
each. Many Bands ask for small “spe­
cials. ’ ’ Will you do no leas than before 
for regular work, and make an extra 
effort to obtain one of theee shares 1 
Try ht! Ask your friends to make a 
good investment. The cause is worthy. 
All hands to the work! Lot us do our

REPORT OP BOARD MRBSING.
The regular quarterly meeting of the 

Women b Foreign Mission Board of 
Eastern Ontario and Quebec, 
in the parlor of Olivet Baptist Church 
on Friday, December 1st. Eighteen 
members present.

held best.
Sarah S. Barber, 
Secretary for Bauds. 

85 Charlotte St., Brantford.
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